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To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: EMERGENCY POWERS BILL
Date: Friday, 2 July 2021 11:14:29 AM

I am sending you this plea that you do not pass this further extension of the Emergency
Powers Bill to 30th April 2022. This is totally unnecessary and an overreach of power.
This will bring more heartache and loss to the people of Queensland. Enough is enough.
my phone number is  and email  Thankyou Rita
Byrne
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